
GVIBUY: Powered by Periscope

What is GVIBUY?

GVIBUY registration requirements

Need help getting registered?

The United States Virgin Islands (USVI)  is implementing a new eProcurement solution, GVIBUY, that 
will transform the procure-to-pay process for all agencies in the Territory. GVIBUY is powered by 
Periscope Holdings and will include a new exciting feature called the Periscope Marketplace. The 

Marketplace allows buyers to shop directly from a catalog of USVI contracts.

Your company is required to register in GVIBUY in order 
to continue doing business with the Government of the 
United States Virgin Islands. The Department of Property 
and Procurement may begin issuing Bid Solicitations as 
early as October 2021. The sooner you register, the sooner 
you can participate in new opportunities. We will always 
be open for new registrations, but we are asking existing 
vendors to register now so that you may be apprised of 
new opportunities as they develop. Register now at 
gvibuy.buyspeed.com

A helpful registration guide and more can be found on the GVIBUY information website periscopeholdings.com/gvibuy

Why are you receiving this notice?

How will things change?
Getting registered in GVIBUY

How will this benefit your business?
You’re receiving this notice because you’ve recently done business 
with the USVI, and we may not have an up-to-date email address 
for your procurement and purchasing contacts. We are contacting 
all suppliers within the USVI to ensure they register in GVIBUY.

GVIBUY will be the single source for procurement, contract 
lifecycle management and purchasing activity in the USVI.  
You’ll use GVIBUY to respond to bid solicitations, manage  
awarded contracts, receive purchase orders, and issue invoices.

As the Territory continues to implement GVIBUY, we need all 
existing suppliers registered in GVIBUY by October 08, 2021. That 
includes your company. Registration and use is free to suppliers!

You’ll no longer have to deal with solicitation responses and 
purchase orders from a variety of systems and emails and you’ll 
be able to invoice directly through GVIBUY. The Governments 
procurement and purchasing interaction with you, as a vendor, 
will all be in GVIBUY. This will make the procurement, contract 
management, and purchasing processes faster and more efficient.

If you have any questions or need support 
registering in GVIBUY, please do not hesitate to 

contact vendormanagement@dpp.vi.gov

Have Questions?

http://www.gvibuy.buyspeed.com
mailto:vendormanagement%40dpp.vi.gov?subject=

